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For Immediate Release
November 12, 2014
Terry Johnson Appointed Vice Chairman of the International Perfume Foundation

The International Perfume Foundation (IPF) today announced the appointment of long time floral industry veteran TERRY JOHNSON as Vice Chairman. 
IPF Founder and Chairman Creezy Courtoy said: “The appointment of Terry represents a marriage between two important industries: the perfume industry and the flower industry. We are confident that the resulting union will benefit both perfume and flowers, since fragrance is largely missing from the flower industry and flowers are largely missing from the fragrance industry,” she said.

Johnson said: “It is an honor to have the opportunity to work with Creezy and her vision of encouraging greater use of flowers and natural materials in the production of perfumes and other related fragrance products around the world. At the same time, it will now be possible for the floral industry to benefit from important research that will be done under the guidance of the International Perfume Foundation on improving health by natural fragrances of flowers.”
About The International Perfume Foundation:

The International Perfume Foundation is a non-profit organization founded in 1995, headquartered in Brussels, Belgium and is the world’s leading authority on health issues related to fragrances and scents, while contributing to the cultural heritage of perfume.
About Terry Johnson

Terry Johnson has more than 30 years’ experience in the floral industry providing expertise in sales and marketing training, fresh flower care and handling training, and advice on flower distribution logistics, especially the cool chain. Terry, based in Las Vegas, Nevada was previously selected by IPF as New Luxury Code Expert in the Flowers and Horticulture category. http://newluxuryexperts.blogspot.com
For more information contact:  Creezy Courtoy  +32 475 77 92 47  - cc@perfumefoundation.org
www.perfumefoundation.org
